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Council adds electric vehicles to its fleet  

 
 

It’s an exciting time for electric vehicles in Australia, with more charging stations and a larger range of models. 
 
Council recently added two new electric vehicles to its fleet.  ‘Bev’ is a Hyundai Ioniq and ‘Zoe’ is a Renault Zoe.  
A charging station has been installed at Glen Eira Town Hall which uses renewable energy from Town Hall’s  
solar panels.  
 
Glen Eira Mayor Cr Margaret Esakoff said the electric vehicles will be used by Council officers throughout the  
municipality.   
 
“The range of 300 kilometres is suited to an urban environment and our operational needs,” she said.  
 
“Electrifying our fleet is just one way that we’ll meet our ambitious new target of zero net emissions for Council 
operations by 2025.” 
 
There are now 28 electric vehicle passenger models in Australia. By the end of 2021 it’s expected another six 
models will be available. 
 
For further information on what we’re doing to address climate change, visit www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/climate-change 
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